Feedback Request on Cultural Initiative

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a vibrant
cultural environment within our organization, the board has recently launched a new initiative
aimed at celebrating and promoting diverse cultural expressions.

We believe that your insights and experiences are invaluable in shaping the success of this
initiative. Therefore, we kindly request your feedback regarding the program's objectives,
activities, and overall impact on our community.

Please consider the following questions as a guide for your feedback:
e What aspects of the initiative do you find most engaging?
o Are there any areas where you feel improvement is necessary?
e How can we better support cultural expressions within our organization?
We greatly appreciate your time and input. Please send your feedback by [insert deadline] to
[insert email or contact person]. Your contributions will be instrumental in refining this
initiative.
Thank you for your attention and support.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]



